
 Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
May 2023 

Stars of the week 

for this month 

are…The whole class 

has been 

included this 

month. 

Congratulations! 

In English the students have been reading a 

variety of poems and picking out adjective, 

verbs, nouns and adverbs they can see. They 

worked together in groups to memorise a poem 

we have been working on ‘Save the planet’. 

They were excellent in their performance. 

This month has been jammed packed with lots of events (Coronation 

Week, Panathlon and the upcoming Roman day) and wanted to thank the 

parents for their support to make these events happen! 

In Science we have been 

investigating magnets and found 

out not all metals are magnetic, 

which surprised the class! 

In Maths we have been 

learning about fractions, 

how to add and subtract 

them. They picked this 

up quickly and can apply 

to both groups of 

objects and dividing one 

object. 


